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A CLUB FOR ALL SEASONS

Benny Munro

When this Editor first joined the Currumbin
Beach Vikings many years ago, there were two
distinct "seasons" - the surf season and the off
season.


When I read this jam packed edition of the
Vikings Voice, I am left with the undeniable
conclusion that the off season no longer exists. 
 While our traditional patrolling obligations may 

have wound down for the year, there is a myriad of other activities
that are just starting to ramp up - from IRB racing to pool rescue
championships and a social calendar filled to the brim.


Previously, members would find a niche way to be involved in Club
life but now it seems evident that members are engaging in a variety
of different ways all through the year.


Take young Tai Smith for example.  He's just completed the highest
number of patrol hours for the Club.  When he's not patrolling the
beach, he works in the Supporters' Association.  He knocks off work
to get back to the beach to join the IRB racing team.  No sooner is the
sand washed off his feet, he's then fronting up for a Pool Rescue
training session. And then, as evening falls, Tai might be off to
represent the Club at various youth events.


We are now a Club for all seasons. I'm proud of the many
opportunities the Club has created for our members.  More than that,
I am proud of our members for embracing those opportunities and
contributing in so many ways to our success.  


I encourage you to actively pursue all of the ways you can be a Viking.  
Try something new.  Further your skills. Put your hand up for a
different responsibility.  Meet some new Club mates.  These days,
Green and White goes with everything.


Be Mighty!


